
 

 

 

 
 

 

 

CITY OF NEWPORT BEACH 
 

BALBOA VILLAGE ADVISORY COMMITTEE (BVAC) 
 

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF REGULARLY SCHEDULED MEETING 
 
 
 

Notice is hereby given that the regular meeting of the BVAC, scheduled for 
JANUARY 18, 2017 has been canceled. 
 
The next regular meeting is tentatively scheduled for WEDNESDAY, FEBRUARY 
15, 2017, at 4:00 p.m. at Marina Park, 1600 W. Balboa Boulevard, Newport 
Beach, CA. 


